[bookmark: _GoBack]SGC FACULTY POSITION – JENNIFER SAITO
STUDY ABROAD – JENNIFER SAITO & MARIA HAGBERG


Hi Louie, Mark and Abbey,
I would like to be considered for one of the SGC faculty positions for this spring.  My schedule has been arranged so I can make the Wednesday, 2-4pm meetings, and I recall that there were a number of open spots.
Please let me know what I need to do further to be considered.  I believe they have a meeting scheduled next week (1/26) which I'd like to attend.
Also, just a quick reminder that the Senate will need to appoint two people to serve on the Study Abroad Committees.  I know that Maria Hagberg and I were interested, and perhaps others had come forward too.
Thanks!
Jen


